Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Aldermen, Town of Chapel Hill, Apr. 18, 1933.

Book 6, Page 192.

There was a called Meeting of the Board of Aldermen held in the Town Office at 5:30 P. M. o'clock April 18, with Mayor Council presiding and the following Aldermen present: Messrs. Burch, Thompson, Hogan, Eubanks and Dobbins.

Mr. Hogan, Chairman of the Finance, stated that the purpose of the called Meeting was to reduce the salary of the Mayor, whose active duty had been so reduced as to justify a reduction. On motion of Mr. Eubanks seconded by Mr. Thompson it was moved that the salary of the Mayor be reduced to \$100.00 a year and payable quarterly and effective July 1, 1933.

Salary of the Town Clerk.

On motion of Mr. Eubanks seconded by Mr. Dobbins and passed by the Board it was moved that the salary of the Town Clerk be increased \$2.50, per week and effective at once.

There being no further business, the Meeting of the Board of Aldermen adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

ZEB P. COUNCIL, MAYOR

Lillian L'loyd